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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Terry Martino 
 
FROM: Kathleen Regan 
 
DATE:  November 8, 2017 
 
RE:  MA2017-02 (Town of Crown Point) 
 
The Adirondack Park Agency has reviewed a request for an amendment to the Official 
Adirondack Park Land Use and Development Plan Map (Official Map) from the Town of 
Crown Point. This map amendment would reclassify 201.6 acres near the Hamlet of 
Crown Point from Low Intensity Use to Moderate Intensity Use. 
 
The Agency published a Draft Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement (DSEIS) 
on May 12, 2017.   A public hearing was held on June 15, 2017 and the comment 
period concluded on July 3, 2017.  Staff has prepared a Final Supplemental 
Environmental Impact Statement (FSEIS).  Staff is recommending the map amendment 
be approved.  The FSEIS contains a Staff recommendation as the preferred alternative.  
 
A printed copy of the Executive Summary of FSEIS is attached to this memo. A copy of 
the full FSEIS, including appendices, and a draft Order that reflect Staff’s 
recommendation is included on the Agency mailing CD.  
 


